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This letter contains important information for the community, our students and faculty 
on Barker CSD Homecoming 2021.  
 

 Homecoming will happen the week of Monday, September 27 through Saturday, 
October 2.  

 Jr./Senior high students will be able to dress up as different themes throughout 
the week.  

o Monday: Twin Day 
o Tuesday: Meme/Vine Day 
o Wednesday: PJ Day 
o Thursday: Sports Day 
o Friday: Class Color Day 

 Our elementary school will also get involved. See the link at the end of the letter 
for more information.   

 Grades 9-12 will work on their floats after school Monday through Thursday. 
Students should see their class advisors for more information. Float building will 
be completed by 7:00 pm each evening. There will be a bus Monday through 
Thursday at 7:00 pm to take kids home or they should arrange for their own 
transportation.  

 Friday, October 1 has several activities for the student body and community: 
o Pep rally will be held indoors and during the school day (students only). 

To meet social distancing requirements, we will only be having grades 9-
12 at the pep rally.  

o Community parade: The parade will leave the Barker campus at 
approximately 5:15 pm. It will follow the traditional route and the 
community is more than welcome to spectate. Grades 7-12 will be 
involved, with 9-12 riding their themed floats. The theme for this year is 
“Movie Genres”. Route info is at the end of the letter.  

o Chicken BBQ: The senior class will be holding a chicken bbq. Pickup is 
from 3:15 – 4:15, and 6:00-7:00, before and after the parade.  Dinner is 
$10. See a senior or email Mrs. McIntyre at hmcintyre@barkercsd.net. 
Dinners go fast.  

mailto:hmcintyre@barkercsd.net


o The Barker Lady Raiders Varsity Field Hockey team will face Royhart 
under the lights on the athletic field at 7:00 pm. The community is 
welcome.  

 Saturday, October 2 is the Homecoming Dance from 7:00 – 10:00 pm in the 
main gym.  

o The dance is only for Barker students grades 9-12. No guests from outside 
of the district are permitted. We apologize for this inconvenience.  

 
Please understand that all of these plans are subject to change. If any new health 
directives come from the state, we have to follow them. However, we hope that this 
return to our traditional Homecoming week will provide our students and the 
community with an opportunity to celebrate.  
 
Thank you in advance for your continued patience and flexibility. We look forward to 
seeing all of you at Homecoming.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Carter, District Principal  
 
 
Parade Route: From campus: south on Quaker; east on Coleman; north on Pallister; 
west on Main; north on Quaker back to school.  
 
Click here for elementary info: Pratt Elementary Homecoming Spirit Week 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Vylo-sL3t71wqerZCJ1SqwZ5hIoL3pnAv0rKpVy-Gfo/edit?usp=sharing

